
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 January 2023 

Scrutiny of the Welsh Government’s Draft Budget 2023-24 

Dear Jeremy 

We are writing to you following your evidence session with the Committee on Wednesday 18 January 2023 to 

ask for clarification on one matter. 

During our meeting, you noted that an additional £400,000 had been provided to Cwmpas Cymru. Could you 

confirm from which budget expenditure line this funding comes from; what the funding is for; and what are the 

intended outcomes of the funded work with Cwmpas Cymru.  

We would be grateful for a response by no later than 26 January 2023 to allow us to consider the information 

for our report on the draft budget.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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